
 

COVID-19 COMMUNICATION 
 
 
Dear customers and collaborators, 
 
In these uncertain times, we wanted to reach out about what we are doing here at 
INDIBA to support you.  
  
As the situation around Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to evolve, we are 
doing everything we can to ensure our business continuity and provide maximum 
flexibility to our clients. 
 
Following the advice of the Health Authorities, and seeing the increase and risk of 
transmission of the Covid-19 virus, INDIBA S.A has decided to postpone all 
international travel, in order to protect the well-being of our clients and workers. 
 
As an alternative, INDIBA will continue to host training sessions online and our trainers 
will continue to be at available via phone and-or online.  
 
For any questions regarding INDIBA training, you can contact our training department: 
E: info@indiba.com, T: 0034 93 265 55 22. 
 
Regards, 
Clinical Training Team 
 


